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Williamston Sunrise 
Rotary Club
	


1763 Brookshire Court  Williamston, Michigan  48895
PAge 2

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING MINUTES

FEBRUARY 27, 2007

Members present included Brenda Arnoczky, Gerry Brazil, Tom Clay, Suzie Cockerill, Matt Maki, Ann O'Connor, Bill Penn, Tito Reyes, and Steve Winninger.

The board approved the Agenda and prior board minutes on a motion by Tom Clay that was seconded by Gerry Brazil.

Tom Clay presented the Treasurer's Report. The board approved the report on a motion by Tito Reyes that was seconded by Bill Penn.

There was discussion regarding the completion of a new Club Brochure. Matt Maki shared an example he downloaded from the District Website. This example was shared with Gerry Brazil and he is going to follow up with the previous work he did on this project and work to complete an updated brochure.

Matt also led a discussion about a 10th anniversary celebration for our club. He indicated that Duane Perry had been encouraging us to have such a celebration. After much discussion, it was decided that we would tentatively plan for a dinner celebration on a Thursday night in September 2007. Suzie Cockerill is going to see if she has any records from the fifth anniversary celebration. Matt is going to work to reserve the banquet room at the Brookshire and will identify someone to be in charge of this celebration.

The board approved accelerating the $500 payment to the Model UN group at the high school on a motion by Tito Reyes that was seconded by Bill Penn. When we approved their grant application it was to be paid after the 2007 Duck Race. However, it has come to light that they really need the money prior to the end of the school year and we decided to accelerate the payment. Discussion was also had with regard to their possible receipt of grants in future years and this timing issue and Tito said they should submit an application now for funds for next year's group.

Ann O'Connor reported that Carrie Mae Thorburn was going to began attending WASO meetings and hopefully will take over the coordinating of that group.

Respectfully submitted on February 27, 2007,
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William E. Penn, Secretary
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